MEMO

To: Northfield Township Board

From: Lenore Zelenock, Land Preservation Committee (LPC)
Township Board Representative

Date: 04/03/2019

Re: Land Preservation Committee (LPC) Update

The next Land Preservation Committee meeting is scheduled for Thursday,
April 11th. (The LPC meetings are scheduled for the 2™ Thursday of the
month at 7:00 PM at the Public Safety Building.)

We are discussing having public outreach events for the residents. We are
also discussing how to facilitate private donations.






